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HOME OF THE LANCERS - SUCCESS STARTS WITH YOU! 

Welcome to the Lancer Staff
La Crete Public School would like to welcome Mr. Celestine 

Ossai to the Lancer staff. Mr. Ossai will be teaching Sr. 
High Biology & Science 14 & 24. Welcome to the team! 

Acting Principal Message 
Dear Students and Parents,

As we enter the month of February, I hope this message finds you well and thriving in your studies. February brings 
not only the promise of spring but also several important events and opportunities for growth within our school 
community. Our new commercial kitchen will be up and running, welcoming back hot lunch and allowing for growth 
in our senior high foods program.

This year marks 21 great years of hosting the Northern Exposure Hoop Classic Tournament.  This years event will 
be held on February 21 & 22, with alumni night being held on February 20. We look forward to seeing some great 
action on the courts!

Additionally, junior high report cards and senior high progress reports will be sent out at the end of this month. 
This is a great opportunity for students to assess their academic standing and set goals for improvement.

As a reminder, our upcoming Parent-Teacher Interviews will be held in March. This is a wonderful opportunity for 
parents and educators to discuss student progress and collaborate on strategies for success.

Thank you for your continued support and engagement. Let’s make February a month of respect, growth, and 
achievement.

Warm regards,

Vanessa Beringer
 Acting Principal

School Closed - Teachers’ Convention  
Part of a teacher’s professional duty is that he/she attends an 

annual convention to review new teaching strategies, 
curriculum and resources. 

Teachers in the Fort Vermilion School Division will attend 
Teachers’ Convention in Edmonton on February 13 & 14. 

Also during this time, FVSD Educational Assistants will attend 
the FVSD Inclusive Education Conference in High Level. 

They will attend February 12 & 13. 

La Crete Public School will be closed 
February 12 -17. 

Classes resume February 18, 2025. 

Farewell  
La Crete Public School would like to extend our well 

wishes to Mrs. Joanna Janzen as she leaves the Lancer 
staff. Her final day at LCPS will be February 7. 

We thank Mrs. Janzen for her efforts and wish her the 
very best in the future.  

https://www.fvsd.ab.ca/our-schools/lcps
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HOME OF THE LANCERS - SUCCESS STARTS WITH YOU! 

INFORMATIONAL ITEMS FOR 
Sr. High

Students,  it is important that YOU can access your 
DAR (Detailed Academic Report). This document 

allows you to see courses taken, grades received, and 
your transcript for post-secondary. You can access 
your DAR by creating and logging into myPass , an 
Alberta Education self-service website for students. 

This website allows you to order your transcripts, 
view diploma exam marks, and view / print current 

DAR reports. 
To access myPass, click on the following link: 

htps://public.education.alberta.ca/PASI/mypass/wel
come 

Grads who have Applied to 
Post-Secondary

- Check your emails regularly. Most post-secondary 
or trade institutions communicate via email.  

- If you have received an acceptance letter/email, 
please review it carefully. At times, these may be 
conditional on courses required/grades. Read the 
details carefully.  

- Have you applied for housing (if needed)?  
- Will you be requiring a student loan? 

School Council Meeting  

Our monthly school council meeting will occur 

February 10 @ 6:30 p.m. 

If you would like to have an item discussed at the 

school council level, please contact Mrs. Beringer 

at 780-928-3913.

Important Reminders for Parents

- LCPS doors are unlocked at 8:15 daily. 
Please be aware of this when you send your 
student to school.

- The gymnasium entrance door will be 
locked after the final bus arrives in the 
morning. Students are asked to use the 
main doors, and sign in if arriving after the 
bell rings for instruction. 

- Gr. 7-9 Report Cards will be going home on 
February 28. 

- Please refer to the monthly calendar for 
details around our Hot Lunch program.  

21st Annual Northern Exposure  
Hoop Classic 2025!

LCPS is excited to be hosting the 21 Annual 
Northern Exposure Hoop Classic. Come on out on 

February 21 & 22 to enjoy some great basketball. 
You can preorder clothing until February 5th at the 

link below. 
https://www.promoplace.com/lcpshoopclassic/
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